

ALDERGROVE COMMUNITY SECONDARY SCHOOL

DRY GRAD 2022

To whom it may concern,

Aldergrove Community Secondary School's (ACSS) Dry Grad Committee (parents of Grade 12 students) are seeking donations for this year's Dry Grad event to be held the evening of June 23, 2022. Every year the parents promote a "dry grad" event where Grads can celebrate in a fun, safe, alcohol and drug free environment.

With the kind support of local businesses and merchants you can help us ensure that 160 graduates have a fun, safe and memorable evening. The cost of this event can range in price. We are asking for donations of money, gift certificates or merchandise. All cash donations will be used directly to fund the event, while donations of products or services will be used the evening of the event. Your contributions will be acknowledged at the event and through the school's community newsletter.

Any donation you could provide for this event would be greatly appreciated. Cheques to be made out to "ACSS Dry Grad 2022"

In closing, we, the 2022 Grads from Aldergrove Community Secondary School, along with the committee of parent volunteers would like to thank you in advance for your consideration and support.

For further information and/or to arrange pick up of donations, please contact:

Becky Adams or Julie Pool 604 928-3004 acssdrygrad2022@gmail.com

Class # 2022 \$	DRY GRAD NON-REFUNDABLE DEPOSIT FORM Please detach & return with your \$25 payment. Payment came be made by cash or cheque no later than April 29, 2022. Cheques made payable to ACSS Dry Grad 2022
Student Name:	
Parent Name:	
Phone Number:	
Email: *REQUIRED*	
Available to volunteer at event	Yes or No please circle one

\$ 100 mg